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Office of the Lieutenant Governor
The State House

115 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05633
www.Itgov.state.vt.us

lan Mandel
950 N. Washington Street
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Mr. Mandel:

[phore] 802-828-2226
[fax] 802-828-3198

September 27, 2016

Phil Scott, Lieutenant Governor

This is to acknowledge your access to records request dated September 22, 2016. Your request
seeks communications to and from several individuals on three different email accounts.

In order to process your request it will be necessary to search for, collect and examine a large
number of records to determine what records may be responsive to your request. In order to
do this, it will be necessary to consult with the Department of Information and Innovation (DIl)
as your request requires us to search an archived e-mail account to which our office does not
currently have access. Also, since your request presents privacy issues, it will be necessary to

consult with the Attorney General about these communications.

Therefore, pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(A)(B) and (C), we are extending the response time to

October 6.

Sincerely,

o

Rachel Feldman

Chief of Staff, Office of Lt. Governor Phil Scott
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